
Dear Parent, 

We would like to include you and your family in a dynamic virtual event we are 
participating in this week! 

Here is a link, axisplus.org/parents/spendyourself, to the video Spend Yourself 
that we utilized in chapel this week and which has been central to the discussions 
facilitated in classrooms as well. We want to include you in the conversation as we 
discuss the idea of ‘spending ourselves’ for the sake of the Gospel and how this 
can impact our lives.  

We encourage you to take advantage of this material and view it with your family 
and then take some time after the video to discuss the questions from the 
Conversation Guide.  

Enjoy the presentation and discussion with your family! We hope it will be an 
enjoyable and useful tool for you. 

Blessings, 
Your Favorite Administrator! 

Ps. Here’s the link one more time: axisplus.org/parents/spendyourself 

http://axisplus.org/parents/spendyourself
http://axisplus.org/parents/spendyourself/

